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                   JANUARY 2016  NEWSLETTER 
 

DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 
Missing in Action – I am sorry I have been out of touch.  My life has been unusually 

busy since April when I was hired as the CEO of Shreveport Federal Credit Union.  The 

credit union was placed into conservatorship by federal regulators.  My assignment was 

to develop a work out plan if the credit union could be saved. I worked 12 hours a day, 7 

days a week with some weekend trips home.  Even though I was unable to save the credit 

union, my work was very rewarding.  Shreveport was consolidated with another credit 

union on October 1
st
, and I was glad to return home.   

  
When I arrived home, Tracy had several projects needing my attention.  We sold our 

house, purchased a new home, and moved before Thanksgiving.  Our new address is: 
  
3100 Herradura Drive 
Cedar Park, Texas  78641 
 

Next Meeting – Again, I apologize for dropping my responsibility to the Alamo Chapter.  

We have major issues to resolve – election of officers, dues decision for 2018, and plans 

for the fall regional meet – are at the top of our to-do list.   
  
I made reservations for us at Pecan Street Brewing, 106 East Pecan Drive, Johnson City.  

Our reservations of on Saturday, February 3, 2018, at 11:30AM.  See you there.   

 

 

 
 

 

          

                                                                                                                                     


